







19th December 2018

Dear Parents,

Swimming sessions for Year 4 children

Swimming for Year 4 children starts on Friday 11th January, which is the first Friday back after the Christmas holidays.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please can you ensure that your child brings their swimming kit to school every Friday until further notice.  This should include close fitting costumes, trunks or fully lined swimming shorts.  Close fitting leggings may also be worn.  Long hair should be tied back and jewellery must not be worn.

The children will be travelling by coach to and from the swimming baths and will be accompanied by members of staff.

If you child requires an inhaler this must be provided.

Thank you for your support.

Miss. K. Lafbery






